April 15, 2019

Ms. Ann Palmer

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
11020 Sun Center Drive, Suite 200

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Subject: 2019 First Quarter Groundwater Monitoring Report
Merced Municipal Airport Hazardous Waste Site
Merced, California
MRP No. R5-2011-0808

Dear Ms. Palmer:

The City of Merced is submitting the First Quarter 2019 groundwater monitoring report (enclosed) for
the above-referenced site.

In compliance with the Monitoring and Reporting Program (MRP) No. R5-2011-0808, no violations of the
MRP requirements were found for the sampling and reporting event. | certify under penalty of law that
| have personally examined and am familiar with the information submitted in this document and all
attachments. Based on input from individuals responsible for obtaining the information, the
information is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate, and complete. | am aware there
are significant penalties for submitting false information, including the possibility of imprisonment.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
City of Merced - —
4 _/.r‘//i {— \<‘(

&
Joseph D. Angulo, PG
Environmental Project Manager
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